
October 29, 2024

Mr. Joseph Kornowske
Hazardous Waste Program Manager
354th Civil Engineering Squadron
Eielson Air Force Base, Alaska 99702

Dear Mr. Kornowske:

Enclosed is the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Emergency Permit, issued to Eielson 
Air Force Base for the emergency detonation of the following munitions:

1. Chaff-RR-180 (12 pounds)
2. Impulse BBU-48A/B (5 pounds)

The permit is valid for a two-week period, beginning November 4, 2024. We expect that the emergency 
detonation will be accomplished within a one-day time frame during the two-week period.

Please direct any questions related to the emergency permit to Louie Cuaderno at 
cuaderno.louie@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

{{digsig1_es_:signer1:digitalsignature}}

Timothy B. Hamlin
Director
Land, Chemical and Redevelopment Division

ENCLOSURES
1. Emergency Hazardous Waste Permit, 4 November 2024
2. Eielson Air Force Base Request for Emergency Permit, Received 23 October 2024

cc:
LTC Brendan Dorsey-Spitz
U.S. Air Force


